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As you may know, Naked Madrid has been around for quite some
time. We’re one of the first English-language Madrid blogs to
be up and still running. And it’s thanks to a large community
of local writers and followers that our site is packed with
tips, stories and recs to help you make the most of this
incredible city.

Here are a few of the recent recognitions that we’ve received
on travel sites, fellow Madrid blogs and local newspapers:

1. Trip Duck

We ranked number one on Trip Duck’s 2020 edition of 50+ Best
Madrid Blogs and Websites You Should Know About, along with
sites we admire like Madrid No Frills by Leah Pattem, Spain
Revealed by James Blick and Spanish Sabores by Lauren Aloise.
Check out their extensive list for more great Madrid blogs to
follow, plus tons of articles.
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2. Spotted by Locals

We were also mentioned on Spotted by Local’s list of Best
Madrid Blogs 2020 – As Selected by Locals! Again, along with
our favorites mentioned above. Make sure to check out Spotted
by Locals for insider tips in over 80 cities around the world!

3. The Local

One of Spain’s top English-language newspapers, The Local,
picked up our story on creating the Lockdown Diaries series
during Madrid’s strict quarantine in March, April and May
2020.  Editor  Daphne  Binioris  and  writer  Daniel  Catalan
collected  stories  from  people  going  through  lockdown  –
spanning  from  doctors  and  firefighters  to  teachers  and
journalists – in a simple Q&A format. The series became widely
read. You can read the feature here!

https://www.spottedbylocals.com/
https://www.spottedbylocals.com/madrid/best-madrid-blogs/
https://www.spottedbylocals.com/madrid/best-madrid-blogs/
https://www.spottedbylocals.com/
https://www.spottedbylocals.com/
https://www.thelocal.es/
https://www.thelocal.es/
https://www.thelocal.es/
https://www.nakedmadrid.com/category/lockdown-diaries/
https://www.linkedin.com/in/daphnebinioris/
https://danielcatalan.com/
https://www.thelocal.es/20200415/opinion-cats-are-the-best-quarantine-companions


If you’d like to contribute to Naked Madrid or get in touch
with us, please email Daphne Binioris: daphne@veracontent.com


